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February Be-Attitude – Be-Tolerant 
 
Youth Art Month Exhibit - To celebrate Youth Art Month an art exhibit is being held at WITC-Rice Lake to showcase the 
artistic talent of our youth.  The exhibit will be on display March 7th to the 23rd.  It can be viewed during normal WITC hours 
which are Monday through Thursday 8 AM to 9 PM and Friday 8AM to 6 PM.   School districts that have chosen to participate 
this year are Cameron, Barron, Cumberland, Chetek-Weyerhaeuser, Prairie Farm and Rice Lake.  
 
January 27 - The Elementary School Improvement Team met.  Mid-year STAR data was shared with members.  Lynne Larson 
also explained the Data Review meetings that were initiated this year.  A parent survey will be made available to families.  This 
is a requirement for Schoolwide Title schools.   
 
January 29 - Joe Leschisin, Bruce Mohns, and Patricia Schroeder met with representatives of Miller and Associates to make 
plans for the new elementary playground.   
 
February 2 - John Meznarich, Tom Spanel and Patricia Schroeder attended a CESA #11 meeting for principals.  Topics included 
Assessment, Common Core Implementation and Educator Effectiveness.  
 
February 6   

 An elementary school Data Review meeting was held from 8:00-11:30.  
 About 140 people attended the Community Polka Dance held at the elementary school.  

 
February 9-13 - Our annual food drive for the Cameron Food Pantry was held at the elementary school.   
 
February 10 - A district safety meeting was held.  Those in attendance included Joe Leschisin, Mitch Breed, Dave Kuffle, John 
Meznarich, Tom Spanel and Patricia Schroeder.  
 
February 11 - NAEP Testing was held at the elementary school for fourth graders.  There was a morning session and an 
afternoon session.  Testing was held in the LMC. 
 
February 11-25 – Elementary PTO Fundraiser. 
 
February 12 - No school.  Parent-Teacher Conferences were held from noon until 8:00 PM.  Conferences were scheduled for all 
Pre-K through 4th grade students.  Our attendance was 93%.    This is the first time that our second conference of the school 
year had scheduled conference times. 
  
February 13 - Mrs. Brion’s fourth grade class visit to Knapp Haven Nursing Home 
 
February 18 - District SWIS Training 
 
February 19 - Joe Leschisin met with principals. 
 
February 20 - Cathy Ekern and Patricia Schroeder attended PBIS Training at CESA 11. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
February 25 Elementary PBIS team meeting 
February 26 All Aboard Registration for 2015-2016 (4:00-5:30 PM) 
February 27 No School. In-service.  Topics will include Math Expressions Training and PLC’s. 
March 2  District PBIS team meeting.  
March 5  RIF Day and “Magic of Reading” assembly  

Navigation Team Meeting   
  Kindergarten Registration for 2015-2016 (4:00-5:30 PM) 
March 9  Elementary Data Review Meeting 8:00-11:30 a.m.  
March 16 District Safety Meeting 
March 18 Elementary PBIS Team meeting 
March 19 Safe Routes to School meeting 
March 20 Child Find 
March 27 4th graders travel to the Shrine Circus 
March 31 Elementary School Improvement Team meeting 


